
 
 

OPENING STATEMENT 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Public hearings are held for the purpose of receiving comments from the public 

regarding a specific subject.  Those persons desiring to speak will give their name, their 

physical address, their phone number and the name of the organization they are speaking 

for, if applicable.  We request that each speaker limit their comments solely to the issue at 

hand and not direct comments toward specific individuals.  In the interest of time, please 

do not repeat facts or issues covered by previous speakers.  

 

If you wish to comment, you should express your opinion on the subject matter and 

give the Board an understanding of whether you favor, or oppose, the issue being 

discussed. 

 

The Board of Commissioners values and appreciates the opportunity to listen to the 

citizens of Halifax County and respectfully requests that the above guidelines be followed. 
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